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This week has been full of exciting events here at school. We started the week by celebrating

International Women's Day with a special assembly focused on the importance of gender equality. It

was a wonderful opportunity for our children to reflect on how we can all contribute to a fairer world. It

was very encouraging to hear how the children viewed gender equality but there is also ways we can all

support and challenge barriers put in the way of any person joining in with something they choose to. 

In addition, Science Week has kicked off and will continue into next week, providing a fantastic

opportunity for our children to engage in hands-on learning and explore the wonders of science. They

have benefited from live workshops (financially facilitated by our PTFA) and an engaging whole school

assembly so far. We can't wait to share all the exciting discoveries with you and hope many of you can

join us at the after school workshops next week on Wednesday 19th. 

I’d also like to take a moment to thank you for your support for Red Nose Day. Today, we are supporting

this charity a week early, and your generous donations through our JustGiving page will help raise

funds for this important cause. Your kindness is truly appreciated! Please visit our JustGiving page to

make your donation. 

Next Friday (21st) we are inviting the children to come in to school in non uniform in exchange for an

Easter egg or Easter hamper item donation. These donations will create a collection of Easter hamper

prizes that you will be able to buy tickets to be in for a chance of winning in our Easter raffle. You can

make donations up until Friday 28th April by passing them to the office. Thank you in advance for your

support. A special thank you to our wonderful PTFA for their support with this activity as well as the

upcoming Easter Hunt and Bake Sale event on Thursday 3rd April. 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/fen-ditton-primary-and-marleigh-primary-academy-3
https://www.justgiving.com/page/fen-ditton-primary-and-marleigh-primary-academy-3
https://www.justgiving.com/page/fen-ditton-primary-and-marleigh-primary-academy-3
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Events such as these are important for our community building as well as fundraising for supporting

investment in your children’s school offer. Next we are looking at purchasing microphones for our

performances in the hall with the financial support of the PTFA. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, and I look forward to the exciting activities and events coming up in

the next few weeks.

...continued



This week, Vulcan Class have been busy exploring exciting topics in both music and design
and technology!

In our music lessons, we have been learning about how songs are structured. The children
listened to the song Good King Arthur and discovered how different sections of music
come together to tell a story. Using untuned instruments, they practised playing rhythms
and following a pattern, helping them understand how music is organised. It was wonderful
to see their enthusiasm as they clapped, tapped, and played along with the beat!

In our DT topic: cooking and nutrition, the children have been learning how to safely use
different kitchen tools to prepare food. They practised cutting, grating, snipping, and
spreading to create simple ingredients for a meal. Through hands-on activities, they
learned which tools work best for different foods and how to handle them safely. It was
fantastic to see their growing confidence and teamwork! Why not try out some food
preparation skills at home!

News from our classrooms

Vulcan Class



This week in Hercules class, we have been busy exploring new topics and building on our
skills. In English, we proudly finished our setting description writing, showcasing our
creativity and descriptive language. We also delved into Chapter 2 of The Arrival, discussing
the story's themes and characters. In Science, we had an exciting time learning about
circuits, batteries, and switches. Working in pairs, we experimented with making our own
circuits using bulbs and buzzers, which brought our learning to life with some illuminating
(and noisy!) results. We also took part in exciting Science Week activities today, including a
virtual lesson and various fun tasks in class. Meanwhile, in cookery, we continued preparing
for our spaghetti bolognese project by exploring ways to adapt the classic dish, thinking about
how we can make it healthier or cater to different tastes.

In Maths, we've moved on to fractions, decimals, and percentages, sharpening our
understanding of how these concepts connect. The children have shown great determination
while tackling these new challenges. In Geography, we journeyed to the desert, focusing
specifically on Death Valley and identifying the unique physical features that make deserts
such fascinating environments. The children were particularly intrigued by the extreme
climate and dramatic landscapes found there. We look forward to building on all of this
learning next week with even more exciting activities ahead!

Hercules Class



Turing Johnson Einstein Cartwright

165 290 310 246

House Point Totals

Noah G - Comets

Parents evening bookings

Parents evening for all children (Nursery to Year 6) is on 26th and 27th March between 4pm-

6:30pm, bookings are live on MCAS. If you have any difficulties logging in please contact the office. 

Upcoming events and reminders

Easter raffle 

Our wonderful PTFA will be holding a raffle with Easter hampers as the prizes. Please can we ask

for your support with donating Easter eggs to create the hampers/bundles. If you are able to donate

Easter eggs to create these prizes please pass these to the office by Friday 28th March. Tickets

will be on sale at parents evening and at the Easter event after school on Thursday 3rd April. The

raffle will be drawn on the last day of term. Thank you for your support.

Easter hunt and bake sale

On Thursday 3rd April from 3:10-4pm everyone is welcome

to join us in an Easter hunt and a bake sale.

PE Days

For clarification, please find PE days for your child’s class below:



First Aid Club

Every Friday during lunchtime (term time only). Fun and educational club teaching basic first aid

skills through interactive games, teamwork, and role-playing. Children will gain confidence, problem-

solving skills, and a caring attitude towards others:

✅ The importance of staying calm in an emergency 

✅ How to safely call for help in an emergency

✅ Basic first aid for minor injuries 

✅ The importance of kindness and helping others 

Starting on 14 March 2025 at the following times: KS2 - 12:10-12:30 KS1 - 12:35-12:55

Places are limited to 10 for each group. Please contact office@marleighprimary.org to sign up

Art Club coming soon  Fridays after school. Watch this space!

News

Frog Spawn

We had an exciting arrival of some frogspawn this week! The Nursery, Reception and KS1 children

were full of questions and loved hearing all about how the frogspawn will turn into frogs and how we

can tell the difference between male and female frogs. Mrs Futter put the frogspawn in our school

pond, so we are looking forward to visiting the pond regularly over the coming months to see them

growing up!  

eScooters & eBikes

The Trust has amended its H&S policy for all sites, from

1st April eScooters and eBikes are not permitted on

school grounds (including the car park) for visitors or

pupils.

mailto:office@marleighprimary.org


Spring term 
Monday 6th January to Friday 4th April
Half term: Monday 17 February to Friday
21 February
Monday 24th February to Friday 4th April
Easter holidays: Monday 7 April – Friday
18th April

Summer term 
Tuesday 22nd April to Wednesday 23rd
July
Back to school Wednesday 23rd April
Bank holiday Monday 5th May (school
closed)
Half term: Monday 26th May to Friday 30th
May
Back to school Tuesday 3rd June
Last day of term 23rd July

INSET Days (closed to pupils)
Tuesday 22 April
Monday 2 June

Term Dates 2024/25

Autumn term 2025
Thursday 4th September to Friday 24th October
Half term: Monday 27th October – 3rd November
Tuesday 4th November to Friday 19th December
Christmas holidays: Monday 22nd December to
Tuesday 6th Jan

Spring term 2026
Tuesday 6th January to Friday 13th February
Half Term: Monday 16 February to Friday 20
February
Monday 23rd February to Friday 27th March
Easter Holidays: Monday 30th March to Friday
10th April

Summer term 2026
Monday 13th April to Friday 22nd May
Half Term: Monday 25th May to Friday 29th May
Monday 1st June to Friday 17th July
Summer Holiday: Monday 20th July onwards

INSET Days (closed to pupils)
Monday 1st September
Tuesday 2nd September
Wednesday 3rd September
Monday 3rd November
Monday 5th January
Monday 20th July

Term Dates 2025/26


















